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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the value of Positivity throughout the week. The pupils continued to make some 
fantastic nominations within their class teams. Remember we love to hear about how the children are 
demonstrating the school values at home.   

 

Next week will be our sports week. Pupils will engage in a variety of sporting activities during the week and 
the pupils can come to school in their PE kits throughout the week. A list of each of the activities taking place 
is outlined below.  

 

We have also made a slight change to inset days for the new academic year. The dates of each inset day are 
outlined below. Pupils will not be in school on those dates due to normal schedule of staff development 
training.  

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Understanding 

 

This week the value we will be discussing Understanding. We will be 
discussing what this can both look and feel like to each of us, daily. 
We will be explaining to the children how taking time to understand 
others, is taking time to empathise. Empathy is understanding how 
someone else is feeling and to understand the situation they are in. 
“Putting yourself in someone else’s shoes”. Empathy helps you to 
become a better friend, classmate and citizen. Please do take the 
time to discuss this value with your child at home and let us know 
when they have been able to show understanding within the family. 
We love to be able to celebrate home nominations for our Values’ 
Board in school each week.  
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This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

 

Harry  

Alfie B 

      

Inset days for 2025 – 26:  

Monday 1st September 2025 

Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Monday 5th January 2026 

Monday 20th July 2026 

 

Pupils will not be in school on those dates due to staff training.  

 

 

 

During the week beginning 30th June, we will be having a sports week. Pupils can come 

to school in their PE kits for that week. 

 

Pupils will engage in the following activities: 

Monday – Swimming – Selected pupils and parents will be informed.  

                  Super Ball Paul (Elm and Hazel)  

Tuesday – Judo (Oak) 

Wednesday – Multi Sports – all classes across the day.  

Thursday – Climbing wall – all classes across the day. 

Friday - Morecambe Football Club (Oak class) 

              Winmarleigh – Selected pupils and parents will be informed. 

 

 

This week’s house captain certificates went to the following pupils:  

 

Molly 

Dean 

 

 Week Commencing 16/06/2025 – 20/06/2025 = Our attendance 95%. 

Well done all! 
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Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 

 


